

## Notre Dame University Bangladesh

GPO BOX-7, 2/A, Arambagh, Motijheel, Dhaka 1000. Bangladesh

Phone: +880-02-7195972, 02-7195992 Email: info@ndub.edu.bd, www.ndub.edu.bd

Memo: NDUB/OCE/March 13/2025/notice/all students/02

Date: 13/03/2025

Attn: All Students

Notice

Subject: Midterm Makeup Examination, Spring Semester 2025

Dear Students,

The Midterm Examinations for the Spring Semester of 2025 have concluded. I hope you all performed well. You will soon have the opportunity to review your graded answer scripts in your classrooms. To those of you who could not attend the Midterm Examinations of the Spring Semester 2025 for valid and serious reasons and wish to attend the "makeup" examination, you may submit a petition to the Deputy Controller of Examinations. Please provide valid supporting documents and submit your request during working hours by March 20, 2025. Additionally, you are advised to bring one of your parents with you. The Exam Office will inform you of the decision and any further requirements for sitting the makeup exams.

Stay safe and healthy.

Fr. Badhon Rozario, CSC

Deputy Controller of Examinations

Notre Dame University Bangladesh

Fr Badhon Rozario, CSC

Deputy Controller of Examinations Notre Dame University Bangladesh Motiiheel, Dhaka-1000, Bangladesh